ST. STANISLAVS KOSTKA SCHOOL

221 MacArthur Avenue
Sayreville, New Jersey 08872
(732) 254-5819

Excellence in Education in a Catholic Environment

November 7, 2013
Dear Parents:

Tomorrow we will be honoring veterans within our community and we hope many of you will be able to
join us. The festivities will begin at 9:00AM in the gym. This year’s Veteran of the Year is Matthew
Kenny, Mrs. Ginny Kenny’s son. We thank Matthew and all our veterans who serve our country in the
past and pray for those military personnel who protect us each day. Thank you to Mrs. Kubeck who has
been working tirelessly with the children to ensure a beautiful tribute to our veterans. '

I'd like to remind you that Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held next Thursday, Now. 14" from 1-4 and
5-7PM and Friday, Nov. 15" from 1-3PM. Grades Pre-K through 4 conferences will take place in your
children’s classrooms, grade 5 in the nurse’s office, and grades 6-8 in the gym. Special subject teachers
will be available in the cafeteria. There are no scheduled appointments as the conferences will be held
on a “first come, first serve” basis.

Students will be involved in our “Slam Dunk for Junk” day this Monday. Each class will be scheduled for a
short amount of time to clean up around the school grounds as part of our Keep our Community
Beautiful campaign. A stipend will be given to the school for the students’ efforts. Children should wear
their gym uniforms that day.

Recently, we sent a trial Honeywell Alert to all parents to test our system. It is imperative that every
family sign up to receive the message on these alerts. PLEASE DO NOT CALL THE SCHOOL WHEN YOU
RECEIVE THESE MESSAGES. Please listen to the message. If there is none, you are not signed up for the
system. In that case, if you need help in signing onto the system, Mrs. Carlson will be happy to explain
the instructions to you. That should be the only reason you would call the school about the message.

Finally, let me remind you that our “White Envelope” will be emailed home each week as well as placed
on our website in our effort to help the environment by using less paper. It will only be sent home
containing things that cannot be emailed such as newspapers, etc the last Thursday of the month. So
please remember to still return them back into school. If you have lost your white envelope please send
in $2.00 so that a new one can be made for your child.

Thank you for your continued cooperation. God bless you and your families.
Mrs. Patricia Graham

Principal



Sayreville Girls
Little League

Sayreville ¢ South River ¢ South Amboy

Spring 2014 Softball Registration begins
December 15 for Girls ages 5 through 16!

Registration Fees
December: $85 (first child)
January: $110 (first child)
February: $135 (first child)

March: $160 (first child)
Additional children: $35 per child
8 Hour Work Bond: $200 per family

VISIT OUR WEBSITE: www.sayrevillegll.org

We are offering an early bird registration fee of $85 for the first child
registered if you register before December 31, Families who register more
than one child need only pay $35 for each additional child. We encourage
parents to register early to take advantage of the significant discount. Work
bond payments are per family, not per child.

Please note: Registration and work bond payments must be received
in the month registered to take advantage of the discount.

IN PERSON REGISTRATION DATES
In person registrations will be held at the Mickey Sedlak Recreation Center
(On Dolan Street behind Borough Hall) on the following dates:
Saturday, January 11", 2014 from 10AM to 2PM
Saturday, February 22", 2014 from 10AM to 2PM
Wednesday, March 12", 2014 from 7PM to 9PM

If you are interested in learning more about becoming a Manager, Coach, Team
Parent, or Auxiliary member or if you have general questions, please contact
Fred Block at fred@sayrevillegll.org

OPENING DAY: Saturday April 12" 2014

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK: https://www.facebook.com/sayrevillegll




St. Stanislaus Kostka H.S.A.
221 Mac Arthur Avenue
Sayreville, New Jersey 08872

November 4, 2013
Dear Friend,

The St. Stan’s Home School Association is making plans for its annual Christmas
Bazaar to be held on Sunday, December 8, 2013. We rely-on the generosity of people
like you to make this event a continued success year after year. If you are a past
contributor, we would once again like to thank you for your continued support.

The Christmas Bazaar is well attended by members of our surrounding
communities. It is a tremendous opportunity for you to present your products or
services in a quality and festive atmosphere. We hope that we can encourage you to
become a contributor this year. Remember that all gift/donations are tax deductible.
The proceeds raised at the Christmas Bazaar directly benefit our students who come
from many central New Jersey communities.

Donations may be sent directly to the school or arrangements may be made for
one of our committee members to pick up your donation by calling any of us.

Please be assured that your kind consideration and anticipated help is greatly
appreciated and will help to make this year’s Christmas Bazaar a tremendous success.

Sincerely yours,

St. Stan’s H.S.A. Executive Board

Joanne Gottstine , President Shannon Santiago, Vice President
732-254-1781 732-390-6541

Karen laccarino/Jennifer Zappola Linda Kelly, Recording Secretary
Co-Treasurers 732-763-3331

732-238-4432/646-523-5012

Gina Rispoli, Corresponding Secretary
732-432-8361



ST: STAN’S HSA
CHRISTMAS BAZAAR
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 8t

" Ourannual tradltlon of creating themed baskets for grades K-8
will be done again this year.

_, We are collecting $5.00 per child ($10.00 max per family) to be
# used toward the purchase of items for these baskets.
Each Lead Class Parent and /or Alternate will be coordinating the

"~ “theme” for their class.

Along with the bottom portion of this form include your t
contribution and return it in the attached envelope.
Kindly send it to school no later than November 29th.

As always thank you for your continued support. Your time and
talent are always truly appreciated in making this event a success.

4 Family Name:

S Grade(s):

+Amount enclosed:

X Vlté wartner Studio!






Christmas Bazaar
| Teachers’ Cake Stand

The holiday season is quickly approaching and the H.S.A. annual Christmas
Bazaar will be held on Sunday, December 8th. One of our traditional stands is
the Teachers’ Cake Stand. We would appreciate it if each of our school families
could donate a cake or other baked good for this stand. You may donate as
many baked goods as you wish.

All baked goods should be wrapped and labeled. They may be dropped off at
the school on either Saturday, December 7th between 9:00 am and 1:00 pm or
Sunday, December 8th between 8:00 am and 11:00 am.

Please return the bottom portion of this flyer to school by Monday, Dec. 2nd.

Thank you for your donation.

Family Name Grade
______ Yes, | will donate the following for the Christmas Bazaar.

—___Cake(s) _____ Pie(s) ____ Cupcakes Cookies Brownies

Parent’s Signature



CHRISTMAS BAZAAR
TOY WHEEL

We are requesting donations of new items
for the Toy Wheel. This wheel is a mix of
toys valued $20 and under. Please send all
donations to the school office by
Friday December 6th.

Any questions please contact an executive board
member.

Thank you for your generosity.



Parents:

Another year of Bingo is under way at St. Stan’s and changes are happening. No,
Bingo is not being canceled. But I, Carolyn DeRusso, will no longer be scheduling
Bingo. The new contact person, effective November 7%, is Christine Trawinski at
732-996-0404 or at Christinet@hotmail.com. It’s been a very long time and both my
family and I will miss all your phone calls.

Also, as you all know, St. Stan’s is in the process of going paperless over the next
month or so. So, enclosed is a copy of what may be the last Bingo schedule in the white
envelopes. Please review it for any discrepancies and contact Christine Trawinski with
any of your future Bingo needs. Once paperless, Christine will be able to correspond

with you via the school website and email system.

Have a great year.
Hopefully the next time I talk Bingo with any of you, I’ll be at Bingo - Playing It.

It’s been a pleasure,

Carolyn DeRusso



BINGO

‘Sundays

12 pm to 4 pm

2013 /2014 Thursdays 6 pm to 10 pm
**Kitchen Workers - 10:30 am to 2:30 pm
Nov. 03, Sunday K. Corman Dec. 01, Sunday T. Pasquale
B. Cornacchio L. Pasquale
L. Grey K. Digiacomo
it I. Jedruchniewicz ¥ 1. Jedruchniewicz
Nov. 07, Thursday A. Williams Dec. 05, Thursday J. Zappola
P. Williams K. Corman
Zappola/Bongiovi K. Lingamallu
Nov. 10, Sunday DeLeon/Curto Dec. 08, Sunday NO BINGO
DeLeon/Curto NO BINGO
T. Pasquale CHRISTMAS BAZAAR
s I. Jedruchniewicz CHRISTMAS BAZAAR
Nov. 14, Thursday A. Rodriguez Dec. 12, Thursday M. Krupinski
J. Rodriguez S. Colonnello
K. Corman A. Rodrigues
Nov. 17, Sunday NO BINGO Dec. 15, Sunday M. Pavlik
NO BINGO ‘ M. Passey
40 HOURS DEVOTION
ks 40 HOURS DEVOTION ** D. Pavlik
Nov. 21, Thursday 4 Lingamallu Dec. 19, Thursday S. Colonnello
S. Colonnelio
A. Rodriguez
Nov. 24, Sunday M. Pavlik Dec. 22, Sunday
K. Corman
T. Pasquale
e D. Pavlik %
Nov. 28, Thursday NO BINGO Dec. 26, Thursday
NO BINGO
THANKSGIVING
Dec. 29, Sunday
¥k
** = Kitchen Worker



BINGO Sundays 12 pm to 4 pm

2013 /2014 Thursdays 6 pm to 10 pm
**Kitchen Workers - 10:30 am to 2:30 pm

Jan. 02, Thursday J.Zapola Feb. 02, Sunday Wistuba
F. Panjwani
L2
lan. 05, Sunday E.Sokolowski Feb, 06, Thursday K. Digiacomo
F. Panjwani
¥
Jan. 09, Thursday A.Williams Feb. 09, Sunday E. Sokolowski
P. Williams
o
Jan. 12, Sunday K. Digiacomo Feb. 13, Thursday
F. Panjwani

L l. Jedruchniewicz

Jan. 16,. Thursday J.Zapola Feb. 16, Sunday L. Jedruchniewicz
J. Enea

Jan. 19, Sunday Wistuba Feb. 20, Thursday S.Colonnello
E. Sokolowski i A. Williams
F. Pajwani

L1

Jan. 23, Thursday J.Zapola Feb. 23, Sunday E. Sokolowski

S, Colonnello

K. Didiacoma

Jan. 26, Sunday NOBINGO ) Feb. 27, Thursday S. Colonnello

NO BINGO

Catholic Schools Week

**¥ (Catholic Schools Week

Jan. 30, Thursday

** = Kitchen Worker



BINGO Sundays 12 pm to 4 pm
2013 /2014 Thursdays 6 pm to 10 pm

**Kitchen Workers - 10:30 am to 2:30 pm

Mar.

Mar.

Mar.

Mar.

Mar.

Mar.

Mar.

Mar.

Mar.

02,

09,

13;

16,

20,

23,

27,

30,

Sunday Apr. 03, Thursday
£ 2
Thursday Apr, 06, Sunday E. Sokolowski
T
Sunday  E.Sokolowski Apr. 10, Thursday
¥
Thursday Apr. 13, Sunday
Sunday Apr. 17, Thursday
2 3
Thursday Apr. 20, Sunday NO BINGO
NO BINGO
EASTER SUNDAY

**  EASTER SUNDAY

Sunday  E.Sokolowski Apr., 24, Thursday
e
Thursday Apr. 27, Sunday E. Sokolowski
e
Sunday

ak

** KITCHEN WORKERS



BINGO

Sundays

12 pm to 4 pm

2013 /2014 Thursdays 6 pm to 10 pm
**Kitchen Workers - 10:30 am to 2:30 pm
May 01, Thursday Jun. 01, Sunday
L1
May 04, Sunday Jun. 05, Thursday
o
May 08, Thursday Jun. 08, Sunday
i
May 11, Sunday NO BINGO MOTHER DAY Jun. 12, Thursday
NO BINGO MOTHER DAY
NO BINGO MOTHER DAY
A NO BINGO MOTHER DAY
May 15, Thursday Jun. 15, Sunday
May 18, Sunday Jun. 19, Thursday
*xk
May 22, Thursday Jun. 22, Sunday
e
May 25, Sunday Jun 26, Thursday
Kk
May 29, Thursday Jun. 29, Sunday
L2
#* = Kitchen Worker



